
HOPEWELL VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT

& EMERGENCY MEDICAL UNIT

STATION 52 / SQUAD 152

SANTA CLAUS IS BACK AND HE'S COMING TO TOWN

ON A FIRE TRUCK!
Imagine how excited your children will be to have Santa arrive at their house on a

fire engine to deliver a present!

The Hopewell Fire Department and Emergency Medical Unit are thrilled to bring back this tradition.  We
will be arranging to have Santa and his elves deliver Christmas presents by fire engine to your home if
you wish.

If you are interested in participating, a minimum $25 donation per household is requested. All proceeds
will be applied to the Hopewell Fire Department building facilities. We ask that you wrap one small,
inexpensive gift per child and label it clearly with your child’s name, age and address. Volunteer
firefighters and emergency personnel will visit every block within our fire district to deliver the gifts.

Please plan to bring the gift(s) to the firehouse, located at the corner of Greenwood Avenue and Columbia
Avenue in the borough, on one of the following evenings: December 5th, 6th, and 7th between the hours of
6 and 9 p.m. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the drop-off, please call the firehouse at
(609) 466-0060 during the hours of 6 and 9 p.m on the previously mentioned dates. The specific truck
routes are made after the final gift drop off night.  Please make every effort possible to drop off your gift
by December 7th.  The presents will be delivered during the nights of Sunday, December 12th, Monday the
13th, and Tuesday the 14th, between the hours of 6 and 9 p.m. When you drop the present(s) off at the
firehouse, you will be told the date Santa will arrive at your home.

If you are unsure if you are within the Hopewell Fire Department’s response district or have any further
questions, please do not hesitate to call/text HFD President Ali Myers at (609) 902-2959  and your
call/text will be returned as soon as possible.

Don’t forget to join Santa on Saturday, December 4th at 6 PM as he lights the Hopewell Christmas
Tree located in the front yard of the firehouse.  Afterwards, join us inside for a chance for your
child to visit with Santa and give him their list in person.  Please do not bring your child's gift
during the night of the tree lighting.

Finally, a tradition that began last year, Santa will once again be driving through town on top of the
fire truck waving to all of the residents in our district.  Please keep an eye (and ear) out for Santa on
Saturday, December 18th (rain date Sunday, December 19th).

Return this completed form, along with the donation when you drop the present(s) off.

Family Name: _________________________________________________________________________

Name and Age of Child(ren) receiving gifts:  ________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________

Address where gifts will be delivered: ______________________________________________________

Phone Number: ________________________      Total number of gift(s) to be delivered: _____________


